
Results of our Life to the Full (RHE) Parental 
Ques7onnaire. 
 
Thank you to all of our families who were able to respond to our recent ques8onnaire 
regarding our Annual ‘Family’ Week. 
 
It is fantas8c that 82% of our respondents were able to aDend the Family breakfast, there 
were certainly a busy few mornings in the school. 

 
100% of our families responded posi8vely to this opportunity. 
 
Parental comments: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
We are delighted that 91% of our families were aware of the Life to the Full programme 
being taught in school over this 8me with a further 73% exploring the programme further 
through the parental portal. 
 
 

 



This programme is well established in school and 95% of our families agreeing they were 
confident in what the programme covered. Subsequently 86% of our families have discussed 
with learning at home with an astounding 68% of conversa8ons ini8ated by our pupils. 
 
Please remember Mr McTernan (Principal) and Mrs Hughes (RE lead) host annual drop ins 
regarding the Life to the Full programme, if you are not confident about this programme or 
how to discuss it with you child we encourage you to join us. 

 
 
We are please to see that 90% of those who responded report that their family talk openly 
about topics covered by the Life to the Full programme and that the curriculum in school 
supports this. Furthermore 100% of the Year 6 families who responded completed the 
op8onal Making Babies Part 2 unit together as a family. 
 
School recognise the importance of parental relaEonships and their role in educaEng pupils 
in the maFers of RHE. 
 

 
 
Parental Responses to sharing the op8onal Making Babies Part 2 unit with their Year 6 child. 

 
 
 
 



86% of our families agree that RHE is an important part of the Primary School curriculum. 
 
RHE is a statutory requirement, this means school legally must teach it. We are confident our 
Life to the Full programme, delivers this material in a sensiEve way inline with Catholic 
teachings and guidance approved by the Bishops conference in England and Wales. 
 

 
School are always keen to discuss any concerns parents may have and acEons have been 
taken to reach out, where possible, to discuss any concerns raised by parents. 
 
Parent Comments: 
 

 


